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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Station EW/S 418A
Washington, DC 20555 *

,

Attention: Marvin Peterson
AssistantDirectorInternational[ Security

'

Re: Special Nuclear Material import t.icense No. ISNM 81015

Dear Mr. Peterson: '

I am writing on behalf of Amersham Corporation to request renewal of the above
license which presently has an expiration date of September 1, 1987.

1
I had originally been advised to send the application to U.S. NRC Region III,
Materials Licensing, and had written them on July 20, 1987, requesting the
renewal, but it appears the letter went astray. Region III are now advising
me to address my request for the license renewal to your attention.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions concerning_the
license renewal. I may be reached by phone at-(312)S93-6300, extension 379.

Sinc ely,
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Bryan W. Baker, Ph.D.
Manager, Environmental and 1

Safety Regulatory Affairs j
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